
 
  
Published on The National Law Review https://natlawreview.com

 OFCCP Submits Proposed Regulations Regarding Sex
Discrimination for Review 
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OFCCP recently sent proposed regulations regarding sex discrimination to the Office of Management
and Budget (OMB) for review.  The content of the regulations has not yet been disclosed, but OFCCP
has previously stated that it intended to promulgate updated sex discrimination guidelines that reflect
the current state of the law. Once OMB approves the regulations, they will be published in the
Federal Register. Companies will then have an opportunity to review and send comments to OFCCP
regarding the proposed regulations.
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